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Friday 18th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Charity Work: 

 

I would like to thank you for all your generous donations this week.  To date we have raised: 

 

Day for Ukraine = £271.20 

 

Red Nose Day = £122.95 

 
A massive £394.15 in just a week. 

 

COVID: 

Numbers in our school family who are testing positive for COVID are increasing, some testing 

positive do not have any symptoms.  We still have available from the school office lateral flow test 

kits. 

 

Illness: 

Please can I ask again that if your child is unwell at all that they remain at home until they are 100% 

well?  This is to try to keep our school family as healthy as we possibly can. 

 

Parent Pay: 

From next week you will be able to pay for milk and toast for next half term. 

 

Chick Hatching: 

We hatched 8 chicks this week in school! 

 

Mrs Cannon: 

After 31 years at St Paul’s Peel C.E. Primary School, Mrs Cannon has made the decision to have a 

career change.  I would like to thank her for her dedication and commitment to our school family and 

wish her well in her new career.  Mrs Cannon’s last day in school will be Wednesday 30th March. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 


